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Comments: To desecrate land sacred the Indigenous pueblo natives simply to build a, quite frankly, ridiculous

isolated carnival ride attraction such as a roller coaster is deeply disrespectful and absolutely unneeded. It would

be harmful to the natural beauty and ecosystem of the mountains and I've seen pictures of abandoned/closed

roller coasters on other mountains, which are steel relic eyesores and solid evidence that solo roller coasters on

mountaintops are an unrealistic business venture. As a citizen of Albuquerque who visits the Sandias frequently

and considers the mountains a true gem of our state, I find this construction environmentally harmful, needless,

and also an unsound business idea.

 

Sincerely,

 

Angela Spring


